
The Welman Project is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent 
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation. Federal ID: 81-1116926

Please retain this letter for your tax records.

Dear Rotary Club of Fort Worth,

Thank you for your donation on February 10, 2022 of $4,696.62 to The Welman 
Project on behalf of Walton Elementary. Your contribution to support our local schools 
is greatly appreciated. 

817-924-4000 | info@thewelmanproject.org | 3950 W Vickery Blvd. Fort Worth, TX 76107

Executive Director

All the best,




